
Dear Student, 

 

We are pleased to extend sincere congratulations to you for your scientific achievement during 

your studies in Waljat College of Applied Sciences. Due to Covid-19 pandemic, we are not 

allowed to organize graduation ceremony. Hence the certificates will be distributed to students in 

our college as per details given below: 

1) We will start to distribute the certificates in our college Block 3 as per the date and time 

mentioned for each student. 

** The Schedule of distribution of certificates are kept in the college’s website. 

2) In case the student is not available in Oman are not able to collect the certificates in person, 

he/she can send us email to regndept@waljat.net with the name of and ID copy of authorized 

person who will collect the certificate on his/her behalf well in advance and advise the person to 

come on the date specified for you. 

3) If the graduated students cannot authorize any person in Oman, they can send their full 

address in their country by email to regndept@waljat.net and pay RO 10/- to our attached bank 

account to enable us to send the certificates by courier to their home address.  

  

Wish you all success in your scientific and practical life. 

  


